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Welcome to our Newsletter

Your attendance

Well 
done!

Lilly S also pen license Year 5 & 6 

Lottie Year 3 & 4

Jace Year 1 & 2

This week’s winners …
Writers of 
the Week

Lexi
Year 5 & 6Readers of the week

This week 
I’m proud to 

award…..

overall attendance
95.76 % 

6.9.23 - 24.11.23 

Head teacher’s message Head teacher
awards

Well 
done!

Archie 
Year 3 & 4

Dylan
Year 1 & 2

Kai 

In Year 5 & 6 

For trying his best. 

Skyla

In Year 3 & 4

For improved focus and 
behaviour.  

Oliver

In Year 1 & 2

For excellent effort.  

Athena

EYFS

For letter formation  

Date : 8.12.23 

Advent is well and truly in place here at Moor Row

Primary School. Each day brings a little more Christmas

through the door.

EYFS and KS1 have been rehearsing for their Nativity in

costumes, KS2 have been busy making props for their carol

service and there has a been a flurry of activity to complete

Christmas art and craft activities to come home. A couple of

the school council visited St. John church this week and

decorated a Christmas tree with decorations made by the

children across the school. Year 3 & 4 also visited the Warm

Hub at Emmanuel Church. They sang songs and also shared

information about their tree planting project. The whole school

have taken part in our charity reindeer walk along the cycle

path. We had a number of positive comments from members

of the public about the children’s manners and behaviour.

Next week also proves to be a busy week with the Nativity,

Carol Service, Christmas dinner and the trip to Shrek for KS2.

Please check the calendar at the end of this letter for dates

and times.

Just to make you aware that there has been a positive case of

Covid in school this week so please be vigilant to children's

symptoms.

Have a joyful weekend.

Kind Regards

Jacqui Beavis
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School messages, notices & reminders

• Use the Eatwell Guide to make sure your snacks balance out other foods eaten during 

the day.

• For example, if your main meals are missing fruits and vegetables or a portion of dairy, 

you can meet your recommendations by having foods from these food groups as 

snacks.

• You can find a link to the Eatwell Guide here to print out and use at home.

Charity Events / Fund Raising:

Thank you to everyone who attended the Family Bingo this week – we are still calculating the funds 

raised.   

The Guess The Name Of The Teddy is still available and will be at the Nativity and carol service if 

you wish to purchase a ticket.  

The Chocolate Raffle ran by the school council raised £101.  The money raised is being donated to 

the RNLI – a charity chosen by the School Council.  

The Poppy Appeal raise £131.14 and Children in Need raised £77.80.  

Thank You to everyone for your generosity.  

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/528193/Eatwell_guide_colour.pdf
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3 Month 
Calendar

WEEK
01

WEEK 
02

WEEK 
03

WEEK 
04

DECEMBER JANUARY FEBRUARY 

Wednesday 3rd – Term starts, 

children return. 

Tuesday 12th – EYFS & KS1 

Nativity @ Moor row Club 1.30 

pm

Wednesday 13th – Xmas Jumper 

Day, Xmas Dinner & Year 3 – 6 

Carol Service @ Moor row Club 

1.30 pm 

Thursday 14th – Year 3 – 6 

Shrek Musical, Blackpool 

Friday 15th December – EYFS 

Parent hat workshop 

WEEK 
05

Tuesday 19th – am Class Xmas 

parties, End of term finish 1.15 

pm. 

WB: Monday 26th – Scholastic 

Book Fair 

Wednesday 17th – Phunky foods 

parent workshop after school 

Thursday 18th – Theme lunch 

Wednesday 24th – KS1 Trip to 

the Beacon 

 
Safeguarding 

 

Cumbria Safeguarding Children 

Partnership (CSCB) are available if 

you have concerns about the 

wellbeing of any child. More 

information can be found at 

www.cumbrialscb.com  

Tel: 0333 2401727 


